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7:30 p.m. Fellowship Club meeting. Bethea Room 

Tuesday, April 6 

8:00a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Student Council Spring elections in Mackie Hall 
Commons Room. All Students, ·including seniors, 
may vote. Runoffs - Friday, April 9. • 1 

10:00 a.m. Chapel: Worship led by Professor John Eddins. 

Wednesday, April 7 

8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Polls will be open in Mackie Hall for Student 
Council Elections. This is your final chance 
to vote. 

. 10 :00 a .m. Chapel: Worship led by Professor Raymond B. Brown 

10:00a.m. - 3:JOp.m. Red Cross Blood Mobile. See notice below. 

_ Thursday, April 8 
10:00 a.m. 

Friday, April 9 

10:00 a.m. 

10:oo'a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

Chapel: A service of communion led by President 
W. Randall .Lolley and members of the Student· Body. 

Chapel: Open Day 

United Methodist Fellowship meeting in the 
Bethea Room of the Appleby Building 

Student Council Meeting - Conference Room, Mackie 

SPRING RECESS: APRIL 10-19 

NOTICES: 

BLOOD MOBILE 
.Qli CAMPUS: 

The Red Cross Blood Mobile, sponsored by the 
Student Council Ethics Committee, will be on 
campus, Wednesday, April 7 from 10:00 a.m. -

3:30 p.m. Donations will be received in the second floor conference 
room of Mackie Hall. A donor may designate his contribution for a 
particular patient who has been or is in a hospital participating' in 
the Red Cross Blood Program. Each donation entitles the donor and 
his dependents to receive blood as needed in any participating hospital 
for one year after the donation. 

BRIGHTEN SOMEONE1S 
~: 

A Southeastern Student, Cleveland Duke; has a 
young daughter, Davida, who is seriously ill. 
She especially enjoys receiving cards from 

friends. 
to Davida 
27514. 

If you would like to brighten her day, you may send the card 
Duke, Room 729~T, N.C. Memorial Hospital, Chapel Hill, N.C. 

NEW TENNIS 
COITRT POLICY: 

Beginning Tuesday, April 20, . a new policy for the 
use.of the seminary tennis courts will become 
effective, making the courts more available for 

the seminary family. The policy will be on a trial basis through 
July 31 at which time a review of its effectiveness will be made. The 
full policy will be published in a future issue of the Enquiry. However, 
following are some of the basic guidelines. 

-over-



{l) Students~ -faculty, and staff members may reserve the courts for 
one hour sessions during supervised hours. Reservations are made·· 
through the Director of Student Activities office and will insure 
the person of a .court. Reservations can.be made one day in advance! 

• Supervised hours ·are: Monday - Friday 2_:JO 7:30 p.m .. 
Saturday: 9;00a.m. - 12 noon; 2:00 - 7:JOp.m 
Sunday: 2:00 - 7:3o··p.m. 

At other hours, a key may be checked out from the Director of 
Student-Activities office, Mackie Hall. 

(2) Seminary persons may have guests provided that no more than one 
court is occupied at any one t:ime and guests may use the courts 
only while the seminary member is pre·sent. 

{3) Valid seminary I.D. cards will be required when a positive 
identification is needed. Children ·and youth of seminary students, 
faculty and staff will nee-d a.tennis court I.D. card.· Pa.rents 
may obtain t~s~ from the Student Activities office after'Monday, 
April 13. • . . •.• 

{4) A s·tudent supei."Visor will be present 'to maintain court reserva-
tions and the general coqrt area. ? • • 

Comments, suggestions and evaluations are welcomed and should be 
brought to the Director of Student Activities. 

LIBRARY SCHEDULE F'OR The Library will be open as follows during the 
SPRING HOLIDAYS: Spring r·ecess: 

. .. 
Friday, April 9 7:45 4:30 
Saturday, April 10 Closed 
Monday-Thursday, April i2-:-15 8:00 - 4:30 
Friday and Saturday) 

(April 16-17 Closed 
Monday, April 19 8:00 .. 11:00 

PLEASE RETURN COTS: Cots were made available to Southeastern by the 
Office of Civil Preparedness for use -during the 

Miss;ions.Conference. All but·two cots have been returned, and 1;ihere is 
no sign out record for these two. Since the cots must be returned . 
immediately to the O.C.P. your help in locating these will be appreciated 
If you borrowed them, or know who did, please see that they are returned 
to the Student Activities office, second floor, Mackie Hall-. 

ATHLETIC BANQUET On Thursday, April 22 at 7:30 p.m. S.E.J.A. 
SCHEDULED: (Southeastern ·Jock Association) will sponsor a 

banquet for all students (and their spouses) 
who participated in the intramural programs this year_. The cost is 
$1.25 per person and .ticlrets mus-:t be purchased by Monday, April 19. 
Tickets will be available at the Director of Student Activities 
office in Mackie Hall and at the switchboard. Awards will be made 
at this time, and a surprise sports celebrity will be speaking. 

'. . 
KEESEE DEADLINES: The deadline for applying to the Keesee Educational 

Fund for next year is May 1. St~dents may request· 
applications by writing 'l'he Charles B. Keesee _Educational Fund, P.O. 
Box 3748, Martinsville, Vir•ginia 24112. • 

CHAMBER Oli' COMMERCE 
REPRESENTATIVE:· 

The Wake Forest Chamber of Commerce has requested 
that a student representative be appointed by the 
Student Council to serve as a member of the 

Chamber for the 1976-77 term. Any student interested in being con-
sidered for this appointment should submit his or her name to any 
member of the Student Council Nominating Committee (Bert Browning, 
Clarence B1erly, Brenda Kneece, Nancy Stanton, Richard Hicks, or 
David Bump) before 4:30 p.m., April 9th. · 

All Bulletin material should reach the office of the Director of 
Student Activities, second floor, Mackie Hall by Thursday noon of the 
week preceding the event to be noted. Material may also be placed in 
the Student Activities' box, second floor, administration building. 
All notices should be signed. 
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